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Jockeyfield, Ludlow. Shropshire. SY8 1TP
Telephone: 01584 872766    email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com

Friday 12th January 
2024

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will be 
marked as unauthorised.

Applications to Reception class 2024

The deadline for applications for your child(ren) to start school in Reception in September 2024 

closes on Monday 15 January 2024.

Please ensure that you make an application online via the Shropshire Council’s portal - Synergy - 
Homepage (shropshire.gov.uk)

Please note that if you do not make an online application, your child will not be allocated a school 

place. 

If you have any queries regarding the application process, please contact the School Admissions 

Team via email school-admissions@shropshire.gov.uk

House Captains
This week, the Year 6s have been writing speeches explaining why they thought they would make 
good house captains. A House Captain is responsible for organising sports teams and coaching 
younger players to do their very best in house tournaments and sports fixtures. We had half the class 
put themselves forward to  make their speech to the school and we were all so impressed with the 
clarity with which they spoke and the quality of their speeches. KS2 then had the opportunity to vote 
for their chose house captain. 

Corve 
Imogen Nash  
Edward hunt

Clun
Kate Ivanova
Isaac Griffin

Teme
Maisie Caine
Charlie Miles

Onny
Ava Williams

Issa Purdy

Headlice
 A delicate subject, but we have been asked if we can send out a message out regarding head lice, there are 
signs that we may have a possible outbreak. Could we ask that parents check their child as soon as possible. If 
your child is infested, you can get a treatment from the local chemist. There is no reason for your child to miss 
time from school. You will need to check other members of your family and you need to re-treat after a 
number of days as the eggs, which were not killed, will have hatched that way it will prevent them re-
occurring.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/
https://ems.shropshire.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/
https://ems.shropshire.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/
mailto:school-admissions@shropshire.gov.uk


DAY CLUB AVAILABLE TO LIMIT      COST PER 

WEEK  

LEADER NUMBER OF 

WEEKS 

Monday 

3.15 – 

4.30pn
Cookery

Y2 & Y3  -    8th Jan – 5th Feb

Y5 & Y6   -  19th Feb – 18th March 
8 £3.50 Mrs Powell

1 X 5 weeks

1 X 5 weeks 

Cross Country
KS2

(Y3– Y6)
25 £3.50

Mrs Brayne

Mrs James
10 weeks 

Tuesday

3.15 – 

4.30pm
Netball Y5 & Y6 15 £3.50 Mrs Siddons 10 weeks

Orchestra 

‘Stompers’

KS2

You must be able to play an instrument
FREE Mr Bennett

Thursday 

3.15 – 

4.30pm
Tag Rugby

Y5 & Y6 – 11th Jan – 8th Feb. 

Y3 & Y4 – 22nd Feb – 21st March
20 £3.50 Mr Tisdale

1 x 5 weeks

1 x 5 weeks

Thursday Pom Cheer 
Y5 & Y6 15 £3.50 Miss Canvin 10 weeks

Thursday

Netball Y3 & Y4 15 £3.50
Mrs Holtom

Mrs Angell
10 weeks

Friday

3.15 - 

4.30pm
Football

Y3 & Y4 – 12th Jan – 9th Feb

Y5 & Y6 –23rd Feb – 22nd March.
25 £3.50 Mr O’Reilly

1 x 5 weeks

1 x 5 weeks 

After School Clubs – Spring 24

Children wishing to join multiple clubs; the first club will be £3.50 a week any additional club will be 

offered at £1.00 a week giving a reduction of £2.50 on a second club.

Those children entitled to Pupil Premium will be offered a subsidy.

Please complete the reply slip if you would like your child to attend any of the clubs this term – your child’s 

place will be confirmed once you have made your payment. Payments are non-refundable.

Children wishing to attend Clubs must complete and return the form below ASAP to avoid 

disappointment.

Children will only be notified if they have not been successful and will be placed on a reserve list.

Some clubs have a limit on places. Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

Please collect your child from the main entrance where the person running the club will dismiss them. In 

order to help the members of staff running the club, please arrive on time to collect your child.  Unless you 

have stated we will assume your child is being collected.

Clubs will run from Monday 8th January to Friday 22nd March unless otherwise stated. 

FULL

FULL

FULL

FULL



Diary Dates

January 
17th  Reception Vision Screening 
18th  Year 4 swimming
25th  Year 4 Swimming

February
1st  Year 4 Swimming
5th  Year 6 Bikability
8th  Year 4 Swimming

12th – 16th  Half Term
22nd  Year 3 Swimming
28th  Year 6 Class Assembly 
29th  Year 3 Swimming

March
6th  Year 2 Class Assembly
6th  Year 5 Pioneer Centre
7th  Year 5 Pioneer Centre
7th  Year 3 Swimming
8th  Year 5 Pioneer Centre
13th  Year 1 Class Assembly
14th  Year 3 Swimming
21st  Year 3 Swimming

25th 5th April Easter Holidays

April
8th  PD Day

June
26th-28th  Year 6 London Trip
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